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October 28, 2015 
 
 
Mr. John Kieling 
Chief, Hazardous Waste Bureau 
New Mexico Environment Department 
2905 Rodeo Park Drive East, Building 1 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505-6303 
 
Dear Mr. Kieling: 
 
This letter is to notify you that the replacement page for the Final, Groundwater Periodic 
Monitoring Report, January through June 2014 and July through December 2014, Fort 
Wingate Depot Activity, McKinley County, New Mexico will be sent to you under 
separate cover.  The replacement page addresses comment number 2 as outlined in the 
Approval with Modifications letter from the NMED to the Army dated September 16, 
2015. The replacement page corrects the nitrate and nitrite values posted on the figure.   
 
If you have questions or require further information, please call me at (330) 358-7312. 
 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
       Mark Patterson 
       BRAC Environmental Coordinator 
Enclosures 
 
CF:       Media 
 
John Kieling, NMED, HWB    2 hard copies, 2 Disks  
Dave Cobrain, NMED, HWB   with Kieling  
Neelam Dhawan, NMED, HWB   with Kieling  
Kristen Vanhorn, NMED, HWB   with Kieling 
Chuck Hendrickson, U.S. EPA Region 6  1 Hard Copy, 1 Disk 
Larry Rodgers, Navajo Nation   1 Hard Copy, 7 Disks 
Rose Duywenie, Navajo BIA   1 Hard Copy, 2 Disks 
Adrienne Gaziano, DOI    1 Disk 
Eldine Stevens, DOI/BIA    1 Disk 
Mark Harrington, Pueblo of Zuni   1 Hard Copy, 8 Disks 
WIliam Walker, BIA SW    1 Disk 
Clayton Seoutewa, SW BIA   1 Hard Copy, 2 Disk 
Steven Smith, USACE    1 Hard Copy, 1 Disk 
FWDA AR – Fort Wingate Location  2 Hard Copies, 2 Disks 
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FWDA AR – Ohio Location   1 Disk 
David Henry, USACE    1 Hard Copy, 1 Disk 
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